
Resolution in Support of ARC’s Use of Funds 

     The Appalachia Studies Conference applauds recent decisions by the Appalachian Regional 
Commission to provide financial support to research and action projects of regional scholars and 
citizens, such as the Council on Appalachian Women, the Appalachian Land Ownership Task 
Force, and the Appalachian Land Bank Study Group. We urge further and continued 
responsiveness of the Appalachian Regional Commission to independent citizen initiatives which 
demonstrate the rights and responsibilities of the people of the region to themselves define and 
address the region’s problems.  

-Appalink:  Newsletter of the Appalachian Studies Conference, 3.1, pages 1-2 


